
 

 
 

SIS/STC/071/2017-2018        November 20, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that there will be no regular classes on Thursday, November 23, 2017 for 

KG as other students (Grade I to XII) are going for an educational tour.   

 
Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_________________________________________________________________________ 


